



Memorandum

#19-091

TO: WIC Local Agency Directors

FROM: Amanda Hovis, Director

Nutrition Education / Clinic Services Unit

Texas WIC Program

DATE: November 18, 2019

SUBJECT: New! Blood Collection Training

This memo is to announce that the Self-Paced training entitled *Collecting Blood Samples: Do It Right the First Time* has been <u>replaced</u> with the new *Blood Collection Training.* It is now posted in The Texas WIC Training Catalog/Clinic Services.

This step-by-step training contains updated procedures for obtaining blood samples as well as proper sanitation techniques and is <u>required</u> for all staff currently performing blood collection procedures.

If you have questions or require additional information about this training, contact:

Tiffany Brown at 512-341-4587 or Tiffany.Brown@hhsc.state.tx.us